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DON’T 

FORGET! 
 

April 1: First day back  

April 4: HOT LUNCH 

Pizza Day  

April 5:  PD Day    

NO CLASSES 

April 8: Chocolate 

Money Due 

April 10: - Assembly 

9:10 -  PINK shirt day 

April 18: HOT LUNCH 

Subway 

April 19: Good Friday  

NO CLASSES 

April 26: Assembly 

9:10 Featuring 1H 
 

Niverville Elementary School 

  
  

GRADE 4 RUNNING CLUB NEWS:  
 
The Grade 4 Running Club for those who are interested will be on        
Wednesday’s @ 3:45 until 4:30p.m. The first practice will be April 17th and 
the last practice will be on May 8th.   Participants should be picked up at the gym 
doors at 4:35pm.  

The Physio Fit Run will take place on Saturday, May 11th at Assiniboine Park.  

More information will be sent home with your child. 

  

Phone: 204-388-4861 

Fax: 204-388-4511 

E-mail: nes@hsd.ca  

Website:  www.nes.hsd.ca 

Box 239 

181 Main Street 

Niverville, 

Manitoba 

School Supplies 2019-2020 
 
 
 
NES is excited to announce that we have once again partnered with 
Staples for our 2019-2020 school  supplies.  This is an optional pro-
gram in which Staples will put together your child’s school supplies 
based on the classroom list that NES will provide to Staples. 
 
Please keep an eye on our May  newsletter for pricing and more de-
tails. 



P A G E  2  V O L U M E  2 0 ,  I S S U E  8  

 NES PRESENTS: JOUST! A Mighty Medieval Musical 
 
NES is proud to present this year’s grade 3& 4 Spring Musical JOUST! 
The students have already been busy rehearsing the songs in preparation for the upcoming 
performance.  
 
Imagine a world where all weapons are replaced by musical instruments! Welcome to the legend of 
King Arthur and his Knights of the Round Table like you’ve never seen it or heard it before. 
                                
 
 

February was I love to read month.  220 blackout card 
where turned in for our READO event. That was 
enough for Mr. Fiola to be  taped to the wall and for  
Mrs. Thiessen to get a slime pie to the face!            
Unfortunately it wasn’t enough cards to have Mrs. 
Beaudin eat any bugs…..but she was a good sport and 
ate a sucker with a bug in it anyway! 
 
The committee will continue to work with parents 
and teacher to find fun and engaging ways to fit    
reading into everyone’s day 

Wednesday, May 1st 2019 Thursday May 2, 2019 

Show One: 6:30-7:15 
 
4P, 3K and 3F 
 
Show Two: 7:45-8:30 
 
4W and 3R 

Show One: 6:30-7:15 
 
4K and 3JW 
 
Show Two: 7:45-8:30 
 
4N and 3AW 
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LEARNING SUPPORT NEWS      
~Leslie Bardal, André Fiola, Brenda Lytwyn  & Marge Thiessen 

  

We have a few items of interest that have to do with the 2018-2019 school year.   
 

Updating Medical Plans for Next School Year: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcoming next school year's kindergarten students: 

We, here at NES, are excited to meet the students coming to Kindergarten in the fall of 2019.  We will 
be hosting a Kindergarten Orientation Meeting on May 7th at 6:15 pm and Kindergarten Welcome 
days on May 8th and 9th.  With both of these events, we are hoping to meet your children, provide 
some information and a time for the children to get oriented to the classrooms and the school.  Our 
secretary, Mrs. Benitez will send out appointment times for May 8th and 9th.  These will be 45 minute 
time slots for your child to play while we give you some details about what you can  expect in the    
upcoming school year."   

Every year NES requires current and updated health care plans in order to care for our students in 
the case where they might need medical attention at school.  If your child has had a Health Care 
Plan or Emergency Response Plan through the URIS program in the past, a copy of their plan will 
be sent home for renewal.  If you receive such a plan, please update the information, sign the    
signature page to indicate your approval and then return it to the school labeled Attn: Marge 
Thiessen."  

"General Health Care Information forms will also be sent home for all students to give parents the 
opportunity to identify any new health care concerns that might have arisen in the past year.  These 
are pink forms.  Please complete and return to school to your child's teacher. If you have any  
questions regarding either of these forms please contact Marge Thiessen, Vice Principal at NES. 




